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November 13, 2020 
 
 
Mr. Leo Golden 
Enbridge Energy Limited Partnership 
Enbridge Energy Line 3 Replacement Project 
11 E Superior Street, Suite 125 
Duluth, Minnesota 55802-2268 
 
RE: Final NPDES/SDS Permit 
 Permit No. MN0071366 
 Minnesota 
 
Dear Mr. Golden:  
 
Enclosed is the final permit for the facility identified above. The Minnesota Pollution Control Agency 
(MPCA) has prepared this permit in accordance with Minn. Stat. chs. 115, 115A, and 116, and  
Minn. R. chs. 7000 and 7001. 
 
Sixty-seven written comments were received during the 30-day public comment period specific to the 
NPDES/SDS permit number MN0071366. The comments and the MPCA’s response to each comment can 
be found on the MPCA’s Line 3 webpage. In response to the comments received, the MPCA has not 
made any changes to the permit, other than those requested by Enbridge.  
 
Although the permit is effective November 13, 2020, the limits and monitoring are not effective until 
December 1, 2020.  
 
If you have any questions regarding any of the terms and conditions of the final permit, please contact 
Holly E. Johnson at 218-302-6663 or by email at holly.e.johnson@state.mn.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
This document has been electronically signed. 

Laura Bishop 
Commissioner  
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